
WSR 21-04-036
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed January 26, 2021, 1:56 p.m.]

This serves as notice that the department of health (department) 
is withdrawing the CR-101 for private psychiatric and alcohol hospi-
tals and private alcohol and chemical dependency hospitals, which was 
filed September 14, 2016, and published in WSR 16-19-037.

The department is withdrawing this CR-101 because it is several 
years out-of-date and conditions have changed. The department recently 
filed a new CR-101 as WSR 20-14-108 that better reflects current poli-
cy priorities.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact Ju-
lie Tomaro at 360-236-2937.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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